Debra Thomeson

From: Robin Roberts <robin@mvadventures.com:>
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 8:06 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: THANK YOU!

To each and every member of the Petersburg Assembly -

I want to say THANK YOU for all your hard work and dedication, tackling tough challenges and making
difficult decisions to keep our community safe and sound. I admire your patience as you listen to or read
the many comments on issues, and I'm SO sorry that you've had to endure harsh treatment from the
vocal minority. You are a credit to our community, working so hard for our benefit, I know people are
quick to criticize and often don't take the time to speak up with a compliment - just know that you have
many appreciative fans all around town. YOU ARE DOING A GREAT JOB IN INCREDIBLY DIFFICULT

CIRCUMSTANCES!

T wish you all a very peaceful, safe, healthy and happy holiday season!

Sincerely,
Robin Roberts



